STANDISH VOICE

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
23 October, 2018
The meeting commenced at 7.45pm

Management Committee present: Sarah Djali, Ron Wade, Paul Ogden, Gill Foster, Janet Monks, Diane Gore, Allan Foster, Brian Jones 
1. Apologies: Dave King, Karen Bliss, Nicky Ogden
2. Minutes: The minutes of September’s Management Committee meeting were passed without alteration.
3. Update: Gill said there had been no response to the letters to various parties regarding Homes England’s proposals for Bradley Lane.
4. Planning applications: No updates.
5. Standish Neighbourhood Plan: Gill said discussions with Wigan Council were still ongoing regarding the finalisation of the plan ahead of the council’s Regulation 16 consultation. She said Standish Voice hoped to submit the plan to the council in the next couple of weeks.
6. The Line: Paul said he had attended a number of meetings with councillors and council officers on The Line to discuss matters. This included policing of off-road bikes, landscaping and litter bins.

7. Community Events: A). Paul said the Christmas Market Committee was on track to deliver another successful Market. However, he said Jaime, who was chairing this year’s committee had had to step down due to personal reasons. Others had taken on her work on the committee. Paul thanked Jaime for her hard work and wished her best wishes for the future. B) Diane said the railings around the Christmas Tree were due for installation on the week beginning November 14 and asked for volunteers to help dig around the tree in preparation for that. C) Paul said Standish Voice had decided to celebrate the 400th anniversary of the sailing of the Mayflower and Standish’s association with Myles Standish with an event centring on the village’s history. This would be in September 2020.
8. Update from lead committee members: Ron said membership had now increased to 1,000.
7.   Date of next meeting: Tuesday, November 20.

The meeting ended at 8.30pm


